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April 19, 2021 

 

Dear Parents, Guardians, and Friends, 

 Enclosed you will find further guidelines as we maneuver through this 

Pandemic.   We have discussed with Dr. Saini how to move forward.   He has given 

us some recommendations in order to help our residents be safe.   All is subject to 

change if needed due to any outbreaks.    

 

The following is the tentative Home Visit Schedule. 

 Friday: May 7 to Sunday: May 9  Mother’s Day Weekend 

 Friday: May 28 to Monday: May 31  Memorial Day Weekend 

 Friday: June 18 to Sunday: June 20  Father’s Day Weekend 

 Friday: July 2 to Monday: July 5  4th of July Weekend 

Friday: August 13 to Sunday: August 15  

Friday: Sept. 3 to Monday: Sept. 6  Labor Day Weekend 

 

We ask the following: 

- Please avoid going to public places and large groups with resident. 

- Please continue to wear face masks and observe social distancing. 

- Please follow dates of visiting schedule, this helps with staffing census  

and planning activities. 

 

 Visits at Mount St. Joseph is possible only outdoors.   We ask that you inform 

your QIDP or Michelle (Social Services) or the Housemother/House Manager of 

the Cottage of your desire to visit.   Visitations require that masks be worn by 

visitors at all times.   Visits can be made in the gazebo, walking around Mount St. 

Joseph, sitting in your car.   If you want to bring food or drink, this can be brought 

for the resident to enjoy. 

 

 Essential visits to private doctors can be made now.   Please contact Nursing 

regarding any appointments with their Doctors and for the paperwork. 

 

 If you have any further questions, please contact us. 

 

Thank you, 

 

 Sr. Charleen and the Administrative Team 


